
egards, 

a Kauko 
C U-15 Girls — Parent Volunteer 

lk_nscb©telus.net  
(Cell) 604.209.7222 

MOUNTAIN UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB 

September 13, 2018 

Financial Management Committee 
C/o Office of the City Clerk 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V4G 1 M2 

To the Financial Management Committee 

Re: Request for Recreational — Sports Grant 

Mountain United Football Club is a provincial high level performance club with elite athletes and is a union 
between Burnaby District Youth Soccer Association and the North Shore Youth Soccer Association. 

In October, the MUFC U-15 girls soccer team will be representing British Columbia in the Toyota 
Canadian National Soccer Championships in Laval, Quebec. To help make this trip a reality for every 
player on our team we are sending you this letter in request for a grant to help pay for some of the travel 
expenses incurred. We have four players who live in Burnaby and would appreciate your support. 

The estimated team travel costs include the following: 
Accommodation $ 11, 200.00 
Travel $ 7,100.00 
Food, Car & Fuel $ 7,992.00 
Other (Insurance, Miscellaneous) $ 600.00 
Total Estimated Cost $ 26, 892.00 

The club, players and parents would be grateful if the City of Burnaby would consider supporting the grant 
request needed to participate in this amazing opportunity. We are seeking 700.00 ($175.00 per player x 
4 players). 

We thank you in advance for your consideration and support. Please feel free to contact Nicole Delmotte 
(team manager) or myself if you have any questions or require any further information. 

Nicole Delmotte 
MUFC U-15 Girls — Team Manager 
dsdelmotte.ca  
(Cell) 604.363.1447 

www.mufc.ca  
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